

THE FIRST TERM TEST - GRADE 6

A. PHONETICS

- | | | | |
|----------------------|------------------|-----------------|------------------|
| 1. A. <u>summer</u> | B. <u>ghy</u> | C. <u>smile</u> | D. <u>sell</u> |
| 2. A. <u>coffee</u> | B. <u>see</u> | C. <u>agree</u> | D. <u>free</u> |
| 3. A. <u>beds</u> | B. <u>clocks</u> | C. <u>caps</u> | D. <u>lights</u> |
| 4. A. <u>brother</u> | B. <u>judo</u> | C. <u>going</u> | D. <u>rode</u> |

B. MULTIPLE CHOICE.

I. Choose the word or phrase that best completes each sentence below.

- We haven't got..... cheese in the fridge.
A. a B. an C. some D. any
- Adults should give..... to children at Tet.
A. lucky money B. peach blossoms C. rooster D. offering
- We don't need any..... for this recipe.
A. butters B. butter C. buttered D. butteries
- People usually use the..... to find the way in the forest.
A. tent B. torch C. compass D. sleeping bag
- Remember to put a pair of..... in your bag in case we need to cut something.
A. scissors B. suncream C. torch D. walking boot
- You..... hard to get good marks.
A. must to study B. mustn't studying C. mustn't study D. must study
- Mr Quang is my favorite teacher. He _____ me English.
A. teach B. teaches C. teaches D. teaching
- Are there _____ flowers in the garden?
A. a B. an C. any D. this
- Nam's sister _____ the piano at the moment.
A. plays B. play C. are playing D. is playing
- It's raining heavily outside, so we _____ go out.
A. will B. should C. shouldn't D. can
- The road is _____ than the motorway.
A. narrow B. narrower C. more narrow D. narrowest
- Can you pass me _____ salt, please?
A. some B. a C. many D. a few
- There are two bedrooms in _____ flat.
A. my sister B. my sister's C. my sister' D. sister
- "What are you doing this afternoon?"
- "I don't know, but I'd like to _____ swimming."
A. have B. do C. play D. go
- Loan: "_____ do the buses run?"
- My: "Every twenty minutes."
A. How much B. How far C. What time D. How often

II. Choose the underlined part that needs correcting in each sentence below.

1. Hoa is sitting among Lan and Cuong at the moment.
A. is sitting B. among C. and D. at the moment
2. There are an atlas, a book, a notebook, a computer and a pen on the table.
A. are B. an C. and D. on the table
3. Which river is long, the Red River or the Mekong River?
A. Which B. long C. the D. or

III. Choose the word or phrase that is CLOSEST in meaning to the underlined part in each of the following sentences.

1. My friend Daisy is very smart. She is good at Maths and Science
A. clever B. lazy C. friendly D. hard-working
2. The box is in front of the flower vase.
A. behind B. opposite C. next to D. below

IV. Choose the word or phrase that is OPPOSITE in meaning to the underlined part in each of the following sentences.

1. I can't buy that dress because it's too expensive.
A. beautiful B. cheap C. dirty D. nice
2. Go along the street and take the second right turn.
A. back B. along C. straight D. left

C. READING

I. Choose the correct answer A, B, C, or D for each of the gaps to complete the following text.

OAK CITY

Oak City is a great city. There's so (1) _____ to do! There are cinemas, park and discos. It's got some great clothes and music shops (2) _____. Oak City is very modern and beautiful. There aren't any (3) _____ buildings and there's some beautiful (4) _____ around the city. Is there any pollution in Oak City? There isn't much pollution (5) _____ there isn't much traffic. Everyone travels (6) _____ bike and walks, so there aren't many accidents.

No one works, so everyone has got a lot of free time. Are there any unfriendly people in Oak City? No – so come and spend a little time here!

1. A. much B. many C. some D. any
2. A. neither B. either C. too D. so
3. A. beautiful B. ugly C. pretty D. unpleasant
4. A. scenery B. scene C. view D. sight
5. A. so B. because C. although D. if
6. A. on B. in C. with D. by

II. READING COMPREHENSION:

Read the following passage and mark the letter A, B, C, or D on your answer sheet to indicate the correct answer to each of the questions.

Noisy neighbours

Do you sometimes have problems with your neighbours such as noise or littering? Well, the people of Pilton in Somerset, England have such problems every summer. For three or four days every year, the village is full of people of all ages who come here for the annual Glastonbury pop music festival. They usually stay in tents, caravans and motorhomes. They leave drink cans and papers all over the streets. The music plays until the early hours of the morning, and you can hear people talking and singing all night. The quiet country village becomes a nightmare to live in and some villagers are even thinking of moving to another village. A villager said last year: "I don't want to stop the Glastonbury Festival. I just want the fans to enjoy the festival without disturbing **normal** village life."

1: What happens in Pilton, Somerset every summer?

- A. The villagers litter the streets. B. The neighbours are noisy.
C. There are many villagers. D. There is a pop music festival.

2: Visitors litter the streets with _____.

- A. tents B. motorhomes C. cans and papers D. caravans

3: How long is the pop music festival every year?

- A. two or three days B. five or six days C. three or four days D. the whole summer

4: What is Pilton like during the rest of the year?

- A. a noisy place B. a quiet village C. a nightmare D. a music concert

5: The word "**normal**" in the last sentence can be best replaced by _____.

- A. weird B. messy C. usual D. special

D. WRITING

1. She goes to the museum by bike. (*Make questions with the underlined words*)

→

2. The food in Mama's Chef is better than that in Local Restaurant.

(*Complete the second sentence, using WORSE*)

→ The food in Local Restaurant

3. It's good for you to drink at least 2 litres of water every day. (*Rewrite the sentence, using "should"*)

→